
RECEIVED APR 1 

IMPORTANT NOTICE  

TO: 	Great Lakes United Member Groups and 
Individuals 

FROM: 	Philip Weller, Executive Director 

DATE: 	April 7, 1992 

RE: 	Position Available 

As you can see from the attached job notice, I will be leaving Great Lakes 
United in early July to move to Vienna, Austria. It has truly been an honour 
for me to have served as Executive Director of GLU. I believe strongly in 
the work of Great Lakes United and have enjoyed working with you in our 
mutual quest for protection, conservation and restoration of the Great Lakes-
St. Lawrence River ecosystem. 

The Board of Directors of GLU is committed to ensuring a smooth transition 
to a new Executive Director and would like your help in distributing the 
attached job notice as widely as possible. We appreciate your assistance 
in printing this notice in your newsletter and circulating it to any potential 
candidates. 

P.S. I look forward to seeing you at the 10th Annual Meeting in Saginaw, 
Michigan. 
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